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  Bridge Work to begin in Curry and De Baca County   
 
Starting this week, bridge replacement work will take place at NM 209 near Broadview in Curry County.  
In addition, bridge preventative maintenance work will take place on two bridges along US 84 in De Baca 
County.  The work is part of a $4 million project to improve three bridges, one near Broadview and two 
near Ft Sumner.    
 
Work includes:   

• NM 209 bridge at mile marker 20 in Curry County – removal and replacement of structure  
• US 84 bridge at mile marker 7 in De Baca County – preventative maintenance 
• US 84 bridge at mile marker 18  in De Baca County – preventative maintenance  

 
During the projects, motorists can expect lane restrictions and temporary lane closures. Motorists are 
encouraged to use caution while driving through the work zones.  The bridge improvement projects are 
expected to be completed winter 2016, weather permitting.   
 
For up-to-date information on this work, visit the NMDOT road advisory website at www.nmroads.com 
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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